
‘A More Powerful Voice’

Convention attendees voice opinions about the
VFW’s future

Sep 24, 2018

The VFW’s Publications staff quizzed VFW members attending the organization’s 119th
National Convention in July in Kansas City, Mo.

Members offered their thoughts on specific topics, such as when the VFW might see its first
female national commander or what they would like to see changed about the annual
convention.

Here’s a look at what some of them had to say.
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